MINUTES
TIDE COMMITTEE
December 31, 2014

Minutes of the November 5, 2014, meeting were approved as read.
Cathy Price welcomed the new committee members, Mickey Van Metre and Charlie Boozer.

The Christmas tree was decorated by Bob Doub’s guys again.
Archie Livingston sent a big at-a boy to the town for getting all the Christmas decorations
up and for how good everything looked.

Think about doing an award for next month.

Nothing was done towards an article from the Edisto Gardner. Mickey Van Metre is looking
at ideas for getting together an article.

Bob Doub reported for the causeway that he and Iris Hill met with OCRM. They were told
they could cut back the salt cedars to about 3 ft height and trim up the palmetto trees. Iris
also met with the State Park about their portion and they agreed for us to trim there also.
After the trimming we will look at it again and determine what we could do then.

Patrick Brown said there was basically nothing new to report on Bay Creek Park at this time.
The committee discussed possibilities of decorating for Christmas next year. It was
suggested that possibly the Lions Club or the Codgers Club decorate next year. Archie is to
ask the Lions Club if they have an interest in doing so.

There will be a vacancy in February when Mary Edna Keller’'s term expires.

There being no other business the meeting adjourned.



